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NEWS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
                 
May 1, 2013
Contact:  

Jessica Welch

Office of Communications & Public Services

 (850) 926-0919
Wakulla County Reminds Citizens of Solid Waste and Fire Hardship Application Deadline 
Crawfordville, Florida – The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners wants to remind citizens that the FY 2012/13 Solid Waste and Fire Hardship Applications are due by June 1, 2013.  The Hardship Assistance Program was created to assist residential property owners who meet the eligibility criteria, with the financial burden imposed by the Solid Waste and Fire Services Assessment.
To qualify for assistance, the applicant must apply annually.  In addition, the applicant must be the property owner and the property must be homestead exempt.  The following income must be demonstrated of all occupants 18 years of age and older:

· Extremely Low (30%) Income Limits:  

	1 Person

$13,850
	2 Person

$15,800
	3 Person

$17,800
	4 Person

$19,750
	5 Person

$21,350
	6 Person

$22,950
	7 Person

$24,500
	8 Person

$26,100


To learn more about the eligibility criteria for the Hardship Assistance Application and to obtain the Hardship Application, please visit the County website (www.mywakulla.com) or contact Patty Taylor at 850-926-0919 ext. 701.






